
Todd Campbell - Comments 

FMCSA-2018-0037 This is my comment on autonomous trucks. I believe that nobody has really 
thought of the problems with this going on. What happens to our employment possibilities as jobs 
disappear, and then our safety as the motoring public! It has been studied and the results were 
overwhelming that more accidents will happen and "collateral damage" is someone's family member. 
Is this really a good idea? 
Another problem is the fact that our regulator's(FMCSA) has stated for DOT Officers should NOT 
pull these trucks over, does this sound like it is in the best interest of vehicle safety. Biggest problem 
is no real driver has been asked about how this could negatively affect "PUBLIC SAFETY". 
Mechanical failure can happen at any time..... 
Now let's look at our communities and how much these small business owners support so many 
programs and our youth! 
OUR GOVERNMENT NEEDS TO PUT BLUE COLLAR AMERICAN'S FIRST!!!!! 
  

 


